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Recommendation to refer the Proposed Capital Improvement Program for Fiscal Year 2010 to the
Planning Commission for review of its consistency with the General Plan.  (Citywide)

In accordance with the City Charter, the City Manager has submitted the Capital Improvement
Program (CIP) for Fiscal Year 2010 to the Mayor who, in turn, transmitted the document to the City
Council. In addition, Article X, Section 1002(e) of the City Charter requires that the Planning
Commission review the proposed CIP for consistency with the General Plan. The Planning
Commission will then forward its findings to the City Council for consideration.

This matter was reviewed by Deputy City Attorney Linda Trang on July 21, 2009, and Budget and
Performance Management Bureau Manager David Wodynski on July 22, 2009.

The Planning Commission's findings are required prior to adoption of the Fiscal Year 2010 budget by
City Council. City Council action on August 11, 2009, will enable the Commission to meet the
necessary timelines for budget consideration.

There is no fiscal impact associated with the requested action.

Approve recommendation.

MICHAEL P. CONWAY
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS
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